
ASPEQ Heating Group is supporting the COVID-19 emergency response 
effort by providing quick-ship electric duct heaters for field hospitals in NY.  
Our factories are fully operational and observing the latest CDC guidelines 
on social distancing and sanitation.  At ASPEQ, we are aligning all human 

and material resources to place the highest priority on projects such as 
these, and we hope and pray for the safety of those on the front lines of this 

pandemic where our products will be utilized.  



The Cuba ASPEQ Team maintains social 
distancing while posing with 20 of the 
44 heaters they have completed for the 
construction of a medical facility at the State 
University of New York at Stony Brook.


